


 
The Publications chair said that there was a second issue that came up as his 
committee reviewed the prior publication document: peer review. A lot of 
scholarship goes through editorial review, not peer review. He suggested that the 
editors need to be able to make a judg



Professional Conduct. They need to endorse it and send it to the board to be 
voted on in April. 
 
 
3. Committee Reports 
 



members and in getting lapsed members to rejoin. We tried something new this 
year. We gave people a $25 coupon if they rejoined before February 15. We had 
~53 people rejoin. Our membership is higher than its ever been right now. We 
are hoping to get as high as 1,800. 
 
The Membership chair said would be happy to help with this type of thing. Andy 
suggested that the next membership drive could include a letter from the 
Membership chair instead of him. 
 
 
Committee on Publication  
 
This month, a linked version of Bill Caraher’s book has been made available. The 
text links with the excavation data in OpenContext. This has been an interesting 
experiment. It has been a great way to have the narrative engaged with the full 
corpus of data it represents.  
 
 


